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PERSONNEL 
 

Staff Publishing on the Website 
 
The availability of Internet access in New Trier Township High School District provides 
an opportunity for staff and students to contribute to the District’s presence on the World 
Wide Web. The purpose of the District’s website is to provide information to the local 
community and the world regarding school curriculum, instruction, school-sponsored 
activities, athletics and other general information relating to New Trier and its mission. 
 
All District web pages are property of the District and shall be considered closed forums 
of expression. The District reserves the right to govern web page content in all aspects 
and to require approval, removal, and modification of web page material. All material 
placed on District web pages shall be consistent with all relevant state and federal law 
and shall present a positive image of the District to the public. 
 
The Superintendent or designee shall establish additional requirements and procedures to 
implement this policy. Employees who create web pages on the District’s web site must 
comply with all additional requirements and procedures implementing this policy. Failure 
to do so will result in the loss of authoring privileges and/or additional District 
disciplinary measures. 
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